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October 21, 2024

MEMORANDUM

TO: Jim Murdaugh, Ph.D.
President

FROM: Heather Mitchell
Vice President for Institutional Advancement and Executive Director of the TSC
Foundation

SUBJECT: TSC Foundation — Naming

Item Description
The following is a request for the TSC District Board of Trustees to approve naming a space
on campus.

Overview and Background
Per TCC policies, naming for any space on TSC’s campus must be approved by the District
Board of Trustees.

Past Actions by the Board
Naming opportunity must be presented to the TSC District Board of Trustees for a vote of
acceptance by the College.

Funding/ Financial Implications
There are no Funding/Financial implications arising from naming of this space.

Recommended Action
Approve naming as presented.
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MEMORANDUM
TO: Dr. Jim Murdaugh, President, Tallahassee State College
FROM: Heather Mitchell, Vice President for Resource Development

Executive Director, TSC Foundation
DATE: Cctober 21, 2024
RE: MNaming of Spaces and Classrooms on TSC Main Campus

The Foundation would like to request your approval to name the following classrooms to honor
investments made by donors to support the FIRST CLASS Project — a project that provides funds for
classroom renovations. We have consulted with each donor and suggest the following to the President
of Tallahassee Community College and the TSC District Board of Trustees for the naming;

CH 234 Drs. Russ & Cheri Rainay
SM 129 Rogers Gunter Vaughn
5M 211 Chet & Foy Winsar

The Foundation would also like to request your approval 1o name the Softball Field House the Barbara
Judd Softhall Field House,

Barbara Byers Judd (91} passed away on February 26, 2022, She and husband Ted moved to Tallahassee
in 1990, having chosen a town that had "good sports, good theatre, interesting politics and 4 seasons,
none of which was winter". They both touched the lives of so many people (and animals) through their
generosity of time, money and spirit. Barbara, a proud Yankee from Connecticut, earned degrees from
Boston University and American University and was a professional journal editor and writer in
Washington. Barbara was a co-founder of the Democratic Club of North Florida and member of the Leon
County Democratic Executive Committee. She had a wall filled with awards of appreciation for
outstanding service from the many organizations she served = including the prestigious Silver Star Award
from the Tallahassee Senior Center Foundation. Barbara was a world traveler, circling the globe more than
once,

Barbara loved TSC — especially our arts programs and our sports. She was a donor to the TSC Foundation,
establishing a Theater Scholarship and supporting the renovation of a Theater Classroom. At her passing,
she left the Foundation funds to support our athletics program. To honor this gift, we would like to name
the Softball Field House in her honor.





